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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Seahaven Academy Open Evening Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
I am delighted to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 21st September from 5.30 till 7.30pm.   
 
Choosing a school for your child is one of the most important decisions that a parent can make and I would 
encourage you and your child to make the most of this event. 

This is the perfect opportunity for you to hear from our students, (some who have only just started with us) 
and meet the rest of our school community. I would like to encourage you to attend a short presentation 
where you will hear directly from me so that you can get a real sense of who we are and our plans to get 
even better! You can opt to attend the talk at 5:30 or at 6:30pm. You will also have the chance to tour the 
school and get a sense of all we have to offer - first hand.  
 
Here at Seahaven Academy, we have a simple ethos: Be your Best!   We strive to empower the students in 
our care to achieve and be their very best. I believe that education is key to success and in the words of 
Nelson Mandela "Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world." 

I also believe that for a child to be successful, there needs to be a partnership between the school and parent.  

The future of a young person is too important for us to do anything else!  

Our school is a smaller than average mixed secondary school but is steadily growing. We are a part of the 
United Learning group of schools which consists of almost 100 schools across the country.   

Our School is vibrant, welcoming and supportive whilst promoting the highest standards and expectations in 
teaching and learning, behaviour and character education. We set challenging targets are set for our students 
and support is offered to ensure they achieve them; we have clear, rigorous expectations for all and give 
students the guidance and consistency they need to fulfil them. We expect the very best from the students 
and you can expect the very best from us.  

As the Principal of Seahaven, I am proud to be at the helm of this school. I believe the horizon is filled with 
possibilities and we will continue to grow and improve.  Please do come and see us in action; our students 
and our school community are our best ambassadors.   

We are also offering visits to the school so that you can experience the school during a working day. Please 
click on this link, if you would like to reserve a place on one of the Open Mornings: 
https://forms.office.com/e/UaNkrPeAVB  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Seahaven Academy soon.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Shevlyn Byroo 
Principal 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/UaNkrPeAVB


 


